In response to your instructions, here is the summary of my trip to the Better Bike Share Conference. 

 

At the end of June 2016 I traveled to Philadelphia for the Better Bike Share Conference, hosted by the Better Bike Share Partnership (BBSP)—an organization that is focused on bringing social, racial, and economic equity to bike sharing systems throughout the US. Chicago won a 2-year grant from BBSP to launch our Divvy for Everyone program, providing subsidized memberships to LMI Chicagoans, and the unbanked population. 

 

I arrived on the evening of Tuesday, June 21 and began activities on Wednesday, June 22. During my time in Philadelphia I participated in a Diversity Workshop for BBSP grantees, I also attended multiple sessions in which I learned about programs and practices of other Cities with bike sharing systems –specifically focused on increasing bike share use in communities of concern. This included station siting, outreach practices, digital literacy programming, unique community partnerships, and models for various pricing structures and methods. 

I also presented in a one-hour workshop about Chicago’s own efforts, particularly the Divvy for Everyone program.  It was extremely beneficial to gain so much new perspective on the work of other communities, I’m now working on a longer term plan for incorporating more of these best practices into our own work in Chicago. I returned home to Chicago on Friday 6/24.

 

Please see the attached scan of the conference schedule for more details. I’m happy to answer any more questions you may have. 

Best, 

Amanda

Amanda M. Woodall
Program Director
Citywide Services Section
Division of Project Development 
Chicago Department of Transportation
